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15th March 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

As part of National Science Week, we will be holding our own BIG SCIENCE day on 

Tuesday 28th March. 

 

The theme of the National Science Week is ‘Changes’. We will be looking at chemical 

changes, changes of state as well as environmental change.  

 

The children will take part in Science throughout the day and have the chance to be 

fully immersed in engaging and awe-inspiring activities. We feel it is a really 

important opportunity to allow the children to understand more about the world 

around them and to have a chance to roll their sleeves up and investigate!  

 

The children will work in their usual classes in the morning, but will have the 

opportunity to work within their mixed age ‘Working With Others’ groups during the 

afternoon. 

 

In order to provide the children with a range of practical activities and 

investigations, we ask if you would kindly make a voluntary contribution of £1 per 

child towards resources for the day. This can be paid via Parent Pay by Tuesday 28 th. 

We look forward to a fun-filled and motivating day, 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Nina Boden 

Science Leader 

 

 


